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Consent Item 
 

TO:  ERIC HANSON, CITY ADMINISTRATOR 
 
FROM:  JIM LINK, SUPERINTENDENT OF STREETS 
   
DATE:  JANUARY 19, 2107 
 
SUBJECT:   Hooklift/Concrete-Dump-Spreader Body 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  We recommend accepting Vanguard/Viking-Cives State bid quote for the Ampliroll 
Hooklift Body plus the Cementech-Dump-Spreader units.   
 
 
EXPLANATION:  
 
The 2017 budget provides for the addition of a Hooklift Concrete-Dump-Spreader body for the Swap Loader project. 

 
 
We received approval from the Board on January 9, 2017  to purchase a New 2016 Mack GU713 for $107,900.00 from 
Vanguard Truck Centers under the Missouri State contract #3-140214RJ. The City of Ballwin can also purchase the 
Concrete-Dump-Spreader Body from the same contract. There are 2 different body manufacturers that are under state 
contract that can provide the city with this unit. Below is a summary along with the attached quotes.  
 
  
 
 

Manufacturer Quantity Body/Make Concrete Unit Dump/Spreader TOTAL 
Viking-Cives 1 Ampliroll Cementech Viking $209,461.69 

Henderson  1 Swap Loader Cementech Henderson $209,600.00 
TOTAL PROJECT BUDGET $350,000.00 

 

® 


